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ARMED STANDOFF – UPDATE 

AUBURN, ME – The stand-off situation in Auburn remains unchanged and there is no new information to 

share with the media. There will not be a live media briefing at this time.  

Deputy Police Chief Timothy Cougle requests that media outlets not broadcast or otherwise share (including 

social media, etc.) the on-scene locations of law enforcement personnel while the scene is active. Post-

incident, it will be fine to share these images, but while the scene remains active, we respectfully request that 

information on officer locations not be provided or shared. 


